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                                      WHOLE YEAR SCHOOL ATTENDANCE   
                           95.9% 
                  1st  Bronze 99.29% 
                  2nd Ochre 99.26% 
                  3rd Violet 98.04% 

 
Scholars of the    
21Week 

 
Year & Class 

Jannah Hassan Reception Indigo 

Eliza-Mai Mahmood Reception Violet 

Cristina Cojan Year 1 Gold 

Aisha Farah Year 1 Copper 

Cuba Cobourne Year 2 Turquoise 

Majid Abdullahi Year 2 Aqua 

Saimah Begum Year 3 Cerise 

Faaris Mahmood Year 3  Crimson 

Hadja Camara Year 4 Ochre 

Rabi Achikzay Year 4 Bronze 

Tahsin Miah Year 5 Ruby 

Tanbir Rahman Year 5 Topaz 

Mohammed Farah Year 6 Emerald 

Jayden Thomas Year 6 Teal 

                                               Year 1 
All Year 1 children must wear a tie with their uniform; this 
can be purchased from Gogna. The address can be 
obtained from the office. 
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The Week that was: 
We have been really privileged today to have the Lord Mayor of Bir-
mingham Yvonne Mosquito visiting Manor Park Academy for the un-
veiling of our Early Years Department. Early Years has been com-
pletely revamped to enable the learning and development and care 
of your child.  
Photos will be available on our website from next week. 
 
Year 2 Trip 
 
Year 2 went on a trip to Warwick Castle on Tuesday. A great day 
was had by all children and staff packed with things to do inside and 
out including interactive attractions and walk-through adventures 
including the new Horrible Histories Maze, battlements, towers, 
turrets, awesome interiors and the Great Hall. 
The staff complimented the children on their behaviour and said 
that they were a credit to Manor Park Academy. 
 
Open Evenings/Mornings 
 
Erdington Academy 
Tuesday 25th September 6.00pm until 8.00pm 
Thursday 27th September/Friday 28th 10.00am until 12.00am Sep-
tember All prospective students and their parents are invited to at-
tend their open Evening and Open Morning. 
 
 
Open Evening/Mornings 
 
North Birmingham Academy 
Thursday 20th September 5.30pm-7.30pm 
Monday 24th September until Friday 28th September 9.15am until 
10.30am 
 
 
Have a great weekend 
Mr Wilson 


